Steelstown Primary School

Parents’ Newsletter November / December in Year 6
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Parent Interviews


The Primary Six teachers would like to thank parents for attending the meetings arranged in October. We remind you that individual meetings can be arranged if needed by contacting your child’s teacher.    





Numeracy


The areas that we will be focusing on until Christmas will be:


Extension of fractions work


Introduction of decimals


Reflective Symmetry.


Interpreting tables and lists


Continual revision of times tables.up to 12x12








Attendance





We would like to thank parents and children for maintaining a very good attendance record thus far and we hope this will continue throughout the year. Parents are reminded that they need to inform the school by phone, letter or Email if their child is absent.








Shoebox appeal


Our annual shoebox appeal has been very successful this year and we would like to thank parents and children who donated.








School Uniform


 Could parents please ensure that all children come to school in full school uniform. As Winter is approaching it is also advisable that children have suitable coats.  








Bit and Bobs


Children are creating decorations for Christmas Art.


Any donation of materials would be welcome e.g. ribbon, felt and buttons. 








Mathletics


Mathletics is a computer package which enables the children to explore Numeracy in a fun and enjoyable way.


All pupils have individual passwords and can access the program at home.


It would be a great way for pupils to reinforce maths topics covered in class.








YES! Project


All primary six children will attend the Youth Educated in Safety workshops in the Youth Centre on Thursday 21st November. As ever this will be an informative and enjoyable day. 








Swimming 





Many children are making great progress in their weekly lessons. Please encourage them to take part in all sessions and remind them to bring all their swimming kit 








CHARITY FOCUS FOR THIS MONTH IS St. Vincent De Paul.








